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Mid-Level Attorney Opportunity

Towards Justice is a Denver-based nonprofit law firm on the cutting edge of workplace justice advocacy. We
use impact litigation, communications, and strategic policy advocacy to upend long-standing practices that
reduce worker bargaining power and calcify economic inequality. We help workers pursue claims under
protections as far ranging as antitrust and anti-slavery statutes as well as more traditional wage/hour and anti-
discrimination laws to challenge a wide variety of systemic injustices in the labor market.

Towards Justice seeks a mid-level attorney to join our team in Denver and expand our capacity to empower
low-wage workers to navigate rapidly changing employment relationships, avoid forced arbitration, combat
collusion, escape forced labor, and recover stolen wages. The successful candidate will have experience in
complex litigation efforts and can expect to engage in fact investigations, spot issues, develop creative legal
strategies, and manage positive client and co-counsel relationships. The ideal candidate would have three to
seven years of experience litigating complex civil actions in federal court, a passion for serving low-wage and
immigrant workers, the ability to work independently, and the ability to think strategically and creatively about
law and policy. Spanish language capacity and experience working with marginalized communities are
preferred.

Towards Justice is committed to the notion that public interest lawyers should not need to take a vow of poverty.
We offer a competitive salary commensurate with experience. The anticipated salary range for this position is
$75,000-$100,000 per year.

If you are interested in joining our team, please send the following documents as a single PDF attachment to an
email to info@towardsjustice.org:

e Cover letter
e Resume
e A writing sample (up to 10 pages, preferably a brief or other advocacy piece)

Although the position will remain open until filled, we are eager to fill this position as soon as possible, so
applicants are urged to submit their materials promptly.

Towards Justice is an Equal Opportunity Employer — Women, People of Color, LGBTQ People, Veterans
and people with disabilities are encouraged to apply.



